Ranchlands Children Come First – March 2020   Covid 19

Kids Come First has been closely watching the Covid 19 illness across the world.

We are ensuring that the programs are maintaining Alberta Health Services mandates regarding cleaning and self-isolations!

Reminders- 
If you are feeling ill, or your child is feeling ill, please refrain from sending your child to the program – self isolate for 14 days.
If you have been traveling abroad, please refrain from sending your child to the program – self-isolate!
We are ensuring that the program is continuing to sanitize all surfaces as per AHC directive.
Should the school boards be directed to close, Kids Come First cannot operate until deemed ok to return.   We will re-open when advised by AHS.
Also, Ranchlands location will be closed if the schools shut down.
Thank you for your understanding.
If you are requiring further clarification, please check these sites:
www.ahs.ca/covid 	www.cbe.ab.ca

If you wish to contact us please so through email at kcf93@telus.net
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